
 

 

 
 

MEMO	
 
To: 



 

 

 
 

o recommending a proposal for use of potentially vacant division offices (preferably by 
June 2019, but no later than Dec 2019); and if proposal requires major renovations, 
to revise college facilities master plan for funding.   

• 3-year sunset to evaluate by January 2022 (prior to any major expenditure of any bond 
funds for moves)   

 
My Governance Memo to you on February 1st also made a request to the Community and 
Communication Committee to explore increase funding for faculty department chairs to bridge the 
operational and governance activities related to faculty matters.  The Committee has subsequently 
sent me a Governance Memo recommending that the college not proceed in such a manner.  I am 
still deliberating on whether I agree with the committee’s recommendation, and will keep you posted 
on my final decision.   
 
We look forward to the work of the joint study group to recommend potentially a new design for our 
college, using the innovative design-thinking approach, to create greater interdisciplinary 
collaboration and community for our college.   
 
Again, thank you for your recommendation.     
 
 


